
 

 

To:   Parents/Guardians of Grade 10 French Immersion Students 

Subject: Information Evening for Grade 10 Students & Families – 

4- Week France Reciprocal Exchange Program  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming opportunity for Grade 10 students in 
French Immersion. There will be an Information Evening on October 16th for families of 
students who are interested in participating in the 4-Week France 
Reciprocal Exchange Program this Spring. 

This exchange program offers students the chance to immerse themselves in French 
culture and language through a reciprocal experience: each student lives with a host 
student and their family in France for a month, and in return, that student comes to live 
with their Canadian host family. The Information Evening will provide details about the 
program, including eligibility criteria, dates, costs, and the application process. We highly 
encourage interested students and their parents to attend to learn more about this 
incredible opportunity. 

When: October 16th, 2025   7pm-8pm 

Where: Kelvin High School Library- 155 Kingsway, Winnipeg, MB 

Who: Grade 10 students and parents/guardians 

Representatives from the program will be available to answer any questions and provide 
further insights into the exchange experience. 

If your child is considering this exciting opportunity, please mark your calendars and plan to 
join us for this informative session. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely,  

Kelvin Administration 


